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HopgoodGanim Lawyers is pleased to have advised Midnight Health on its partnership with
nib holdings limited (ASX:NHF). Midnight Health was established in October 2020 with their patient-led
digital healthcare platforms integrating telehealth technology, doctors, pharmacy networks and other
health partners to provide a seamless patient experience.  nib has acquired a 50% stake in Midnight
Health.
 
Partners Luke Mountford, Tim Scanlan and Senior Associate Luke Smith from HopgoodGanim’s Private
Enterprise team advised Midnight Health on the transaction.  
 
Luke Mountford said, “We congratulate Midnight Health on the successful completion of this
transaction and look forward to seeing the continued growth of the business through its partnership
with nib."   
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